
EAGLE NEWS
May 23, 2024Anderson Island Elementary

Good afternoon, Eagle Families,

I hope you all had a great week! We have
a lot of exciting events coming up in the
next couple of weeks.

Next week, we will continue with our
Smarter Balanced Assessments on
Wednesday and Thursday. Please
ensure your children are well-rested
and ready to do their best.

On Friday, May 31st, our 3rd Graders
will tour Saltar's Point. This promises to
be a fun and exciting experience for
them!

Hope you all have a great Memorial Day
weekend. Remember to get outside and
play, get some rest, and continue
reading. See you all next week.

Sincerely,
Mr. Miller

May 24-Unused Snow Day-No School

May 27-Memorial Day No School

June 7-Low Tide Field Trip 10:30-1:30 

June 11-Island Arts Visit

June 12  END-OF-YEAR Celebration
 5 p.m.

June 12-Pierce County Library Summer
Reading 

June 13-Last Student Day
Field Day
11:30 Dismissal


